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      ARCC Programmes

Member Leadership 
Network (MLN)
We had our first MLN of the year 2024. We 
highlighted a new project that ARCC will 
be implementing, including the Learning 
Communities Hub to introduce the NZ 
Education system to ethnic families and 
help their child be successful at school. 
We briefly talked about the Auckland 
Long Term Plan, providing communities 
with the opportunity to voice their 
feedback to enhance Auckland for our 
fellow communities. Additionally, we 
discussed the ARCC Consultation Visits 
we will be conducting with our 26 
member organisations to reconnect and 
reengage.

Women Leadership 
Network (WLN)
For our first WLN of 2024, we had a 
delightful meeting at a spacious park 
with ample shade near Pt Chevalier 
Beach. Each woman brought different 
ethnic foods and snacks to share while 
enjoying the day. During our meal, we 
had a very productive discussion about 
the activities that WLN will be organising 
for the year, such as visiting MOTAT and 
painting classes.Afterward, some of the 
women went swimming at the beach or 
took a stroll along the shore before 
heading home.

Community Support Services
 Nina Hlawnceu, ARCC’s Community Service Coordinator, alongside Faisal Fargharly, ARCC’s 

Community Support Worker, together they offer advice to community members needing 
help. Moreover, they provided assistance by writing support letters and stories on behalf of 
community members. Below are the statistics for our total cases from January to February 

2024. 

January Community Cases



Total Community Cases: 13



Housing            : 9

Employment    : 2

WINZ                   : 1

Education         : 1


February Community Cases



Total Community Cases: 8



Housing         : 4

Education      : 1

Legal               : 2

WINZ                : 1



Resett TV Talk

Season 2  |  Episode 9

In episode nine, Audrey got to sit down 
with our special guest Daoj Yor having a 
conversation on her experience of 
growing up as a migrant child in New 
Zealand and how it has led them to life 
realisations and lessons as well as living 
her true self while honouring her parents’ 
wishes. This conversation can offer advice 
to youth communities. Click on the button 
below and watch this insightful episode of 
Resett TV Talk on our Youtube channel.

Click Here!

Season 2  |  Episode 10

In episode ten, Audrey was honored to sit 
down with our special guest Cecilia (Moe 
Tha Zin) from Mindat - Chin Community. 
We delve into Cecilia's experience 
growing up as a forced migrant child 
from the Chin community in New Zealand 
society. Learn about her journey, her 
challenges, how she overcome them and 
how her family has adapted to life in New 
Zealand. Click on the button below and 
watch this insightful episode of Resett TV 
Talk on our Youtube channel.

Click Here!

ARCC Updates

76th Chin National Day 2024
On 25th February 2024, the ARCC team attended the 76th Anniversary Chin National Day 
held at Te Atatu, Auckland. The event was organised by the Chin Community, a fellow 
member organisation of ARCC. The community shared their vibrant culture with guests 
through traditional dances and songs. One of our ARCC staff members, Nina Hlawnceu, 
played a pivotal role in both organising the event and participating on some of the  
traditional dances, that contributed to the overall success of the celebration. Our 
Operations Manager, Pwint, took the stage to deliver a heartfelt speech about ARCC's 
commitment to supporting cultural diversity and to extend warm wishes to all attendees. 
The day culminated in a feast of delicious Chin cuisine, it was truly a day filled with vibrant 
culture and camaraderie.

 Learning Communties Hub
At Our ARCC Learning Communities Hub, 
we believe that
every child deserves 
access to quality education,
and every 
parent has the power to champion their


child's learning journey. Our mission is to 
provide
parents and families with the 
knowledge, tools,
resources, and support 
they need to navigate the
New Zealand 
education system. By empowering

parents and families to be active 
participants in their
children's education, 
we can create a brighter future
for 
generations to come. If your family or 
know any families interested in 
participating 10 Workshops, please 
contact us to register by emailing to us at 
pwint@arcc.org.nz !

Leadership Coaching
ARCC is proud to sponsor the Leadership 
Coaching Programme designed 
specifically for the Executive Committee 
members of our 26 member 
organisations. This programme covers a 
range of topics including Personal 
Leadership Development, ARCC Model of 
Practice Framework, Incorporate Society 
Framework, How to Run a Community 
Organisation, and Application of 
Leadership Knowledge. If your Executive 
Committee is interested in participating 
in our Leadership Coaching Programme, 
please contact us. We look forward to 
supporting the growth and development 
of your leadership team.

Community Events

MAT- Online English 
Classes for Migrants

The Migrant Action Trust is organising 
FREE online English classes specifically to 
migrants to help them communicate in 
New Zealand society. This programmed 
will be running for 5 weeks, every 
Thursday and Saturdays. If you interested, 
please call Eugene at 027 229 3502 or 
email at gene@migrantactiontrust.org to 
register or request for more information. 

Pre Ramadan Night Bazaar
This coming Sunday, 3rd March, there is a 
Night Bazaar from 5pm to 10pm at the 
Mount Roskill Memorial Hall! There will be 
loads of food, games for kids to enjoy, 
and even henna art for the ladies. You 
don't need to RSVP or register; just bring 
your family and yourself and enjoy the 
bazaar. It's the perfect opportunity to 
unwind, indulge in delicious treats, and 
immerse yourself in a vibrant community 
event.

Auckland Council Long Term Plan 2024-2034
ARCC is actively engaged in the Auckland Council Long-term Plan 2024-2034 consultation 
process. We are collaborating with community leaders from our 26 member organizations 
to facilitate their community members' participation in the consultation. Your input and 
feedback are invaluable in shaping the future of Auckland. We encourage all members of 
the community to join us in this consultation, as your voices are essential in driving positive 
change within our city.

Upcoming Events!

Youth United Voice Bowling!
 This Saturday on 2nd March 2024, our Youth United 
Voice will be bowling at PINS LINCOLN on Lincoln Road 
from 12 pm to 2pm. 


Aoatearoa Resettled Community Coalition (ARCC)
Follow us on Social Media to get the latest news and updates

Rear Building, 869 New North Road,

Mt Albert, Auckland 1025

www.arcc.org.nz  /  Email: admin@arcc.org.nz  /  Phone: 09 846 0110

Unsubscribe

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nCh6GPyMHyg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=6Por9EDm1Ww
https://www.instagram.com/arcc_aotearoa/
https://www.youtube.com/@arccnz
https://www.facebook.com/arccaotearoa

